

Wycliffe CE Primary School

Saltaire Road, Shipley Bradford, BD18 3HZ

Tel: 01274 584779 Fax: 01274 586887

Email: office@wycliffe.bradford.sch.uk
Website: www.wycliffeprimary.org

18th March 2020

Dear parents/carers,

We are writing to update you on staffing in Year 4. Mr. Cotson has now been informed that he requires a further operation and will be unable to return to school until he is passed fit. In the light of this, we have secured Mr Gamesby's services for a further day. This means that he will, fortunately, be able to give continuity to the class for four days from Monday to Thursday from 23rd March. Mrs. Baxter and myself will continue to teach reading and maths on a Friday with Art & DT remaining in the hands of Miss Rubins.

You will be pleased to her that we are now in a position to give you feedback on the class via the usual parents' evening report so you will receive this along with the rest of the school.

As you will all appreciate, this turn of events has been beyond our control but we would like to, again, pay tribute to the children for being so adaptable and to thank you once more for your support and understanding.

Yours faithfully,

Kathryn Wills Deputy Head Wycliffe CE Primary



Headteacher: Mrs D Baxter

ALL EQUAL ALL DIFFERENT

SILVER